September is here and so is the list of things to do!
Laidlaw PAC asks that your take a quick moment to
register your family to our website. By registering you
will be kept up to date with upcoming school events and
of course the popular fun lunches! This also means less
paper coming home to you.

Every year we ask that families, both new and old to
this system re-register.

PAC is already working on making this school year extra
fun... don’t miss out!

Register simply by going to...
http://laidlaw.hotlunches.net

To register your family

* Select REGISTER
Each family will have one account and each student at
the school will be linked to this account. Once you have
created your account you will be able to login and edit
your contact information and add additional email
addresses to your account.

* To register, LLHL as the School Access Code.

* Enter your account information and select

REGISTER NOW

* Add your students by selecting STUDENTS

» Select ADD A STUDENT
[f you are unable to access this information online,
please advise the office and we’ll be sure to continue to
send you future communication in paper form.

Thank you for your support in this effort.
Laidlaw PAC



